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REVIEW OF COLLEAGUE CANTEENS 
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 
As you may be aware, the company is carrying out an extended trial into canteen 
provisions.  At the National Forum the trade union side recognised that the quality of food 
available to stores workers varies across stores. 
 
GMB is involved in the trial process.  We are assured our feedback will be taken into 
account as the trial moves forward.  The National Forum shop stewards will be visiting a 
trial store to get first hand experience of the facilities being offered. 
 
Catering is a hugely emotive issue for many stores workers.  There is no doubt Asda is 
seeking to save money on colleague catering.  It will be essential that GMB Shop 
Stewards are vigilant throughout the trial.  With the support of members we will challenge 
Asda to ensure our members have access to decent canteen facilities. 
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